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12 July 2024 

 

Welcome to The Sutton Academy Sixth Form Day 

Monday 15 July 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Student  

 

Thank you for your registering your attendance for our Welcome to Sixth Form Day which will take 

place on Monday 15 July. We are very excited to have you join our fantastic Sixth Form for the day, 

and see what we have to offer. Here are a few reminders for the day:- 

 

✓ The day will start at 9.00am with a launch in the Technology Plaza.  

✓ Please arrive at main reception to be signed in.  

✓ You are able to wear your own clothes, but please dress appropriately.  

✓ A hot drink and biscuits will be provided at break time. 

✓ Lunch will be provided at lunch time - you will be on Lunch-A (12.10pm) 

✓ You will be able to purchase other items from the Sixth Form centre.  

✓ You will take part in sample lessons during periods 2, 3 and 4.  

✓ The day will finish at 1.40pm. 

 

We are very proud of our Sixth Form and attending here will provide you with the opportunities and 

encouragement you need to reach your full potential. We will fully prepare you for life beyond Sixth 

Form and ensure that you leave us as a successful, well-rounded, confident individual, ready for the 

challenges ahead.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at our Welcome Day, if you have any queries please do not hesitate 

to contact me or a member of the Sixth Form Team.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs L. Grace  

Vice Principal    

 


